Myrna Tow Dbl

From: Gordon Helm <grhelm@grhelm.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 9:47 AM

To: AG-ELDC AG

Cc: Myrna Tow; leanne.mila@edcgov.us; Gordon Helm

Subject: Ranch Marketing-Winery Ordinance Updates - Public Comment

Good Morning,

I have a scheduling conflict this evening, so may not be able to make tonight's meeting. Please forward this to
the Ag. Commissioners and include as Public Comment.

As a Christmas tree farmer in Camino, | support the proposed changes to the Ranch Marketing-Winery
Ordinance UNLESS a CEQA review is required. If that becomes necessary, then | would urge the
Commissioners to NOT support moving these changes forward as this would likely adversely affect what is
currently in place to the detriment of every agricultural venture in El Dorado County.

Thanks!

Regards,
Gordon Helm
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